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Heads Up 
 
WE ARE A PEANUT and 
NUT AWARE SCHOOL. 

 
Nuts and peanuts or 
any products 
containing nuts or 
peanuts are NOT 
allowed in our school 

 

 
We look forward to 
welcoming you all 
back into school on 
Tuesday 2 
September 2025 
 

Happy Holidays! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thought of the 
Week 
“A circle is round, it has 
no end, that’s how long I 
want to be your friend!” 
Unknown 

 

 

Have a Wonderful Summer Holiday 

The staff would like to wish all the children, parents/carers and members of the 

community and parish a very happy summer holiday.  Thank you to everyone for 

your support this year and let’s hope we have a continuation of the recent good 

weather.  

 

Our Year 6 Eagle Owls 

Today has been a day of mixed emotions as we are saying goodbye to our 

wonderful Year 6 pupils.  They are a super group of young people with a huge 

range of talents, and I know that they will go on to further success in their 

high schools. 

   

   

Christian Value of the Half Term: Truthfulness 

Dear children, let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth.  1 

John 3:18 NIV 

The way of peace is the way of the truth. Truthfulness is even more important than 

peacefulness - Mahatma Gandhi 

 

        
 

End of Year Results: 

At this point in the year, we get our results for national assessments in the 

Early Years, Yr1 Phonics and Year Six SATs. 

 

In Little Owls, 71% of children achieved a Good Level of Development 

(GLD) compared to a 2024 national figure of 67.7%. In Elf Owls, 76% of 

children passed the Yr1 phonics screening, compared to a national figure of 

80.2% in 2024.  

 

In Year 6, provisional figures show that 85% of Hambleton children achieved 

at least the expected standard in reading (compared to a 2025 national 

figure of 75%). In writing, 92% of Hambleton children achieved at least the 

expected standard (compared to 72% nationally). In maths, 96% of 

Hambleton children achieved at least the expected standard (compared to 

74% nationally). In English grammar, punctuation & spelling, 96% of 

Hambleton children achieved at least the expected standard (compared to 

73% nationally).  

https://dailyverses.net/1-peter/3/8


In reading 38% of Hambleton Y6 children achieved Greater Depth standard, 

and in English grammar, punctuation & spelling 35% of Hambleton Y6 

children achieved Greater Depth Standard. In Maths, 31% of Hambleton 

children achieved Greater Depth standard and 12% achieved this Greater 

Depth standard in writing. The above figures are provisional and there is no 

Greater Depth national comparison data available from the DFE. 

 

I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to all our pupils and our 

Year 6 pupils on their outstanding SATs results. Thank you to all parents, 

carers and staff for the unwavering support you have given each and every 

child throughout their time at Hambleton. Your encouragement and 

dedication have played a key role in helping them achieve such superb 

outcomes. 

 

KS2 Productions 

Thank you to everyone who came to watch our Key Stage Two production of 

a Hint of Snow White. Numerous people have commented on the 

children’s exceptional voices, acting ability and dancing - I am sure you will 

agree that they did an absolutely amazing job! 

 

I would also like to thank the PTA for providing refreshments and the parents 

who created the scenery with the help of the Year 6 children. 

 

                                        
                      

 

New Online Payment System 

From September, we expect to be using a new online payment system called 

ARBOR.  This will be used instead of ParentPay. 

All parents will be sent new logins for the new academic year. 

ALL credit monies will be transferred over. Parents will not lose 

any credit already paid on to ParentPay.   

Thank you for your assistance in this process. 

 

Community Messaging 

Sign up to North Yorkshire Community Messaging for up to date information 

about what is happening in your area: Home Page - North Yorkshire 

Community Messaging  

  
Summer Reading Challenge 

Paula from Selby Library came in this week to talk to the children about the 

Summer Reading Challenge and Photography Competition. Please see 

attached posters to explain more. 

 

Friendship and fun 

The Eagle Owl children have enjoyed developing friendships with their EYFS 

buddies. Here are some photos of their recent times together. 

 

https://www.northyorkshirecommunitymessaging.co.uk/#signup-section
https://www.northyorkshirecommunitymessaging.co.uk/#signup-section


   

   

  

 

Summer Holiday Club 

Find attached a poster for a new Go Wild Selby summer play scheme that is 

on for one in week in August. 

 

School Closes for Summer  

We close for Summer today, Friday 18 July at the normal time of 3.15 pm. 

We would like to wish you all a very happy summer and hope you all enjoy 

the holidays.  We will see you back in school on Tuesday 2 September 2025.       

 

Wise Owls Awards 

Congratulations to all the Wise Owl Winners for the last 2 weeks: 

 
Friday 11 July Friday 18 July 

Little Owls: Michael & Betsy Little Owls: Mollie & Oscar 

Elf Owls: George & Layla Elf Owls: Olivia 

Barn Owls: Dylan, Thomas & 

Flynn 

Barn Owls: Ilinca 

Tawny Owls: Aria Tawny Owls: Jessica, Amelie & 

Romaine 

Hawk Owls: Frankie Hawk Owls: Harry 

Snowy Owls: Tommy, Ruby, Emily 

& Paige 

Snowy Owls: Louie P & Reggie 

Eagle Owls: WHOLE CLASS FOR 

THE KS2 PRODUCTIONS 

Eagle Owls: ALL OF EAGLE OWLS 

A special wise Owls goes to all the staff of Hambleton CE primary 

School for their fantastic hard work, resilience, effort, smiles and 

laughter. 



 

Contact Details                                                                                             

Please may we ask that all parents update the office with any change of 

contact details to assist us in keeping our school records up to date in case 

we need to contact you in an emergency. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


